AH Committee

From: Jade Chihara <jchihara@hawaii.edu>
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:49 PM
To: AH Committee

Cc: Tamara A. Paltin

Subject: Testimony on Lihau‘ula Olowalu

Aloha Chair Kama and Members of the Affordable Housing Committee,

My name is Jade Chihara and | am born and raised in Lahaina. | am writing my testimony in opposition
to the Lihau‘ula Development. These development projects and their subsidaries occuring in West
Maui simultaneously without proper environmental/archeological assessments and cultural oversight
to preserve the fabric of Lahaina tarnish the trust in the County’s policies and practices. Please do not
approve this project and protect the natural and open space facets of Lahaina.

Mahalo,
Jade Chihara



